
 
 
 
 
 
 

RESPONSE SHEET 
 
 
 
TO: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary 
 
FROM: Commissioner Hanson 
 
SUBJECT:  SECY-18-0022: Denial of Petitions for Rulemaking on 

Calculated Maximum Fuel Element Cladding 
Temperature (PRM-50-93 and PRM-50-95;  

  NRC-2009-0554) 
 

 
I approve publication of the Federal Register notice denying PRM-50-93 and PRM-50-95, 
issuance of the letter informing the petitioner of this action, and closure of the associated 
controlled correspondence ticket.  I commend the staff for its thorough technical evaluation of 
the issues raised by the petitioner and for keeping the petitioner and the public updated on the 
progress of evaluating the large volume of technical information referenced in the petition.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Approved  X Disapproved  Abstain  Not Participating  
 

COMMENTS: Below   X Attached    None     

 
Signature 
Christopher T. Hanson 
Date:  December 14, 2020 

Entered in STARS 
Yes x  
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